
 

 

The Clermont Minneola Club has gotten off to a great new fiscal year starting with 

new Lion, John Bomm having launched his Boxcar Racing for kids in Groveland. 

The Club will be become involved by sponsoring the race car shown.  

Club President Nick Jones says, "Next month, I hope to have pictures at our first 
soapbox derby event Saturday, Sept. 17 in Groveland.  Our cub Lion, John Bomm 
has brought his CM Box Car Racing program to our community and we are so 
impressed with the program in appealing to kids that may not make the ball team 
for whatever reasons as well as offer them a way to get off the internet and out 
into fresh air with their family.  What makes the program in my view, kids can race 
for FREE.  He does not charge for putting on races, so he depends on sponsors. 
Our Club has sponsored a car for $500.  We plan to raise a little money selling 
refreshments and hopefully sharing proceeds from a barbeque vender." 
  

For more information, contact: 
 

Lion John Bomm, 407 325-5942    cmboxcarracing@gmail.com 
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